

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

3rd May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Gardening Workshop Wednesday 10th May 2017

As you know we are taking part in the RHS Tatton Park School Show Garden competition this year. With this in mind we will be running a workshop on Wednesday 10th May after school from 3.45pm to 5.45pm. During the workshop we will have time to discuss our garden design, start constructing the backdrop and framework for the garden together with potting up plants ready for growing. Everyone is welcome to come along at help out. All children attending must be supervised by a parent or appropriate adult. Please meet in the Nursery foyer at 3.45pm to start. Children will need appropriate clothing for gardening outdoors, but we will provide all the equipment needed. If the weather on the day is not appropriate for an outdoor activity, the workshop may have to be cancelled and we will put a notice on our school website, or parents can contact the school office directly.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





